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Dear Programme Director, 
 
We have discussed the changes made in reply to our earlier comments, as well as those from the 
Faculty council. 
We are happy with the current version, and give a positive advice. If factual information such as course 
codes changes, we understand this will be updated to keep information current. 
 
We note specific suggestions for wording were not discussed during the meeting. We suggest to 
consider these suggestions and to indicate which ones you would like to adopt. Such a version with 
track changes could then be discussed before summer over email if needed. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer 
Chair PC-AM 


